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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

LAUNCH OF THE PERSPECTIVE NUNAVIK RECRUITMENT CAMPAIGN 
 

MORE THAN A JOB: LIVING AND WORKING IN NUNAVIK 
 

Kuujjuaq, March 24, 2014 – This week, the 
Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social 
Services (NRBHSS) is proud to launch the new 
hiring campaign, Perspective Nunavik. In 
collaboration with the Ungava Tulattavik Health 
Centre and the Inuulitsivik Health Centre, job offers 
will now be found on one site www.health-social-
services.ca  in Inuktitut, English and French. 
 
It is now possible to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn and Vimeo to learn about 
employment and training possibilities in health and social services. Various testimonies are 
available online to illustrate the different job and training possibilities in the Nunavik health 
and social services network. 
 
Moreover, television ads will be broadcast in the coming weeks over the major national 
networks—APTN, CBC, SRC, RDI and EXPLORA—starting today. 
 
“Perspective Nunavik is also a recruitment campaign aimed at interesting the regional 
population in a range of professions that contribute to our organizations’ proper functioning, 
such as archivists, directors of finance, liaison officers, laboratory technicians, mechanics, 
computer technicians, cooks and others,” pointed out Elisapi Uitungak, Chairperson of the 
NRBHSS. 
 
For more information on the Perspective Nunavik campaign and the various job and training 
possibilities, you may reach us by e-mail at info@sante-services-sociaux.ca. 
 
The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and Northern 
Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire territory located north of the 55th 
parallel in terms of the provision of health and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 
communities. 
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This communiqué is also posted on our Web site at www.rrsss17.gouv.qc.ca. 
 


